
Complete and utter disgust with HB 2734. 

The addition of more cost to this sport will result in not allowing boating to be an option for many Oregon families, and in this time, 
that is ridiculously selfish for the State to have any opinion of.  

Every Oregonian should have access to the Willamette River. 

For a community that supports nearly 6,000 jobs and contributes $1.6 billion in annual economic impact to the state, I urge you to 
support the recreational boating community by opposing HB 2734.

Nicholas Scott
Tigard, OR 97223


